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Seminar “Democracy and the IV Summit of the Americas”

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs, International Trade and Worship of the Republic of Argentina and the Summits of the Americas Secretariat, in collaboration with the Office for the Promotion of Democracy of the OAS, organized the seminar "Democracy and the IV Summit of the Americas" as part of the preparatory activities leading to the IV Summit of the Americas that will be held in Mar del Plata, Argentina, on November 4 - 5, 2005. This seminar was held on March 11, 2005, in Buenos Aires, Argentina, and addressed the theme of the IV Summit of the Americas: "Creating Jobs to Confront Poverty and Strengthen Democratic Governance"  This seminar contributed to the preparatory debates for the next Summit of the Americas by giving Governments and representatives from different sectors of society the opportunity to present their opinions and recommendations on the theme of the IV Summit of the Americas proposed by Argentina. 
The objective of this seminar was to analyze the pending challenges for the strengthening and defense of democracy and to promote an open debate with civil society regarding the implementation of democracy mandates from the Quebec Summit and the Special Summit of the Americas that took place in Monterrey, Mexico. The event was organized in three panels: the first panel addressed the contents and relevance of the Inter-American Democratic Charter as an instrument for the defense and strengthening of democracy; the second panel analyzed the participation of civil society in the strengthening of democracy; and the third panel addressed the theme of the IV Summit of the Americas. This session sought to reflect on and analyze this subject from the economic, social, and political points of view in order to make substantive recommendations to the National Summit Coordinators. (seminar’s program)
This seminar was attended by national summit coordinators, ambassadors, and representatives from the institutions of the Joint Summit Working Group, authorities from the government of Argentina, members of the Foreign Affairs Ministry, political parties, as well as the academic and civil society sectors. In this occasion, the OAS Interim Secretary General suggested to create a multilateral evaluation mechanism for democracy following on the example of the multilateral evaluation mechanism for the fight against drugs.
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